

John A. VanLuvanee 60 East Court Street P.O. Box 1389 Doylestown, PA 18901 215-345-1342 jvanluvanee@eastburngray.com

December 7, 2023

Via email: Milford Township < milfrdtp@ptd.net>

Board of Supervisors Milford Township PO Box 366 560 Route 6 and 209 Milford, PA 18337

Attn: Rachel Hendricks, Chairperson

RE: Conditional Use Application of National Land Developers, LLC

Dear Ms. Hendricks:

This letter is to advise the Board that National Land Developers has terminated its agreement to purchase the property which is the subject of the above-referenced Conditional Use Application. As a result, National Land no longer has standing to pursue the conditional use.

Please consider this letter to be formal notice that the Conditional Use Application is withdrawn.

Very truly yours,

John A. VanLuvanee

JAV/eah

cc: Anthony J. Magnotta, Esquire (contact@magnottalaw.com)

E. Lee Stinnett II, Esquire (lstinnett@salzmannhughes.com)

John H. Klemeyer, Esquire (klemeyerjohn@gmail.com)

Mr. Peter Pinchot (peterpinchot@gmail.com)
Mr. Vito DiBiasi (vdibiasi54@gmail.com)

National Land Developers, LLC (jmarley@nationalld.com)

John Schneider, Esquire (dukeschneider2019@gmail.com)

Since 1877 www.eastburngray.com